
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Weekly News - July 6, 2025 
(Ways for you to get connected, and ways you can encourage others to get connected.) 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Special Congregational Meeting (Rescheduled) - The special congregational meeting originally scheduled 
for today, July 6 has been rescheduled for August 3, 2025. Please plan to attend. 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Summer Worship Schedule (July 6) - Summer Worship Schedule begins JULY 6, 2025. PLEASE NOTE:  In 
order to best serve our congregation, we will be gathering for one worship service at 9:00 AM from July 6 
through September 21, 2025. 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
VBS “True North” (August 4-8, 2025) - Join us this year as we guide kids on the ultimate 
Alaskan adventure where northern lights flow! Pointing them toward Jesus, True North VBS 
shows them that Jesus is a faithful friend we can always trust.  Includes singing, dancing, daily 
snack, VBS True North t-shirt, and so much more! Open to all children 4 years old to 5th grade 
from 9AM -12PM.  We are also looking for volunteers to help during this time! Please contact 
Sarah Caususcelli @ flemintonvbs@gmail.com with any questions. 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Sponsor-a-Youth (National Youth Gathering) - This summer, a group of our students will be 
attending the National Youth Gathering in New Orleans. To help defray some of the cost of their 
trip and to help them remain connected to our church here while they are attending the 
gathering there, we are asking you to sponsor-a-youth. Sponsorship levels range from $25 - 
$100 per student. Click on the QR Code to sign up or contact Lorena Hoopes at 
Lorenahoopes@yahoo.com. 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Lunch Bunch (July 18) - Lunch Bunch resumes on July 18th 2025 at DOCKSIDE in Flemington.  As always we 
will meet at Noon. Please RSVP to Jane Blades no later than July 16th at 732-371-7854 or 
jmblades1@comcast.net. A sign-up sheet will be available in the Connection center 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
St Paul 70th Birthday Celebration (September 21) - In anticipation of the celebration of our 70th birthday 
here at St Paul, we are asking all of our members to dust off those old photos, wipe away those ole' cobwebs 
and please share your memories!! Our elders would LOVE to hear your stories as we plan to stroll down memory 
lane during our September Fall Kickoff / Birthday Celebration. If you would like to serve on one of the many 
teams needed to make this event a reality, please sign up at the Connection Table in the Lobby. Please contact: 
Lynne Selquist 908-625-0300, Dave Hafner 908-528-4964 or Susan Cicala 908-319-1051 for more information. 
 

 

mailto:Lorenahoopes@yahoo.com
mailto:jmblades1@comcast.net


 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Partners in Care – In an effort to meet the care needs of our church family, St. Paul has established a new 
ministry called Partners in Care. It is comprised of a group of caring individuals who have volunteered to reach 
out to those who would welcome a friendly visit or appreciate a phone call. Along with Pastor Bob, it is our hope 
that we can build a strong care community within our church. If you or someone you know would like a call or 
visit, please contact Lynn Selquist 908-635-0300 or Lori Klimchak 908-581-4734. 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Share a RIde – We are looking for individuals who would be willing to be an occasional driver for St. Paul 
church members who need help getting to medical appointments. We have had several requests for help and 
have been unable to provide it. If you are available and would like to serve the Lord in this way, please let us 
know. Thank you in advance for your help. Please contact Lynn Selquist 908-625-0300 or Lori Klimchak 
908-581-4734. 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Prayer Request – Prayer is a conversation with God; therefore, it is an important part of a Christian’s walk of 
“connecting life and faith.” Please submit your prayer request by clicking on the “Prayer Requests” button on our 
website homepage at www.stpaulnj.com. It is an honor and privilege to join you in your prayer life. 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Give – Giving is an important part of “connecting life and faith” as a Christian. As God leads you to give to his 
ministry through St Paul, you can do so in the following ways: 1) Online at www.stpaulnj.com - click on the GIVE 
button; 2) In person - offering plates are located at the back of the worship center; and 3) By mail - 201 State 
Route 31, Flemington, NJ  08822. Thank You for supporting the ongoing work of sharing the gospel at St Paul 
Lutheran Church! 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
This Sunday’s Prayer list:  
Prayers of Concern: Flash Flooding in Texas, Wildfires in California, Tropical Storm in the Carolinas; David Lloyd 
(Joe Lloyd’s father - For full recovery from multiple health issues); Virginia Johnston (Elaine Martin’s mother - For 
healing and peace for Virginia, wisdom for her doctors, and strength for Elaine to care for her); Liz Capano (Friend 
of Corey and Diane Lebo - Treatment for pancreatic cancer); Nancy Whitaker (Kirsten Goodwin’s mother - Peace 
and comfort for Nancy and family as Nancy is placed in Hospice care) 
Praise and Thanksgiving: For Families in our church and community; For Freedoms we have in this country 
Grieving: Those who lost loved one in the floods of Texas 

“Come to me, all you who are weary and burdened, and I will give you rest.” (Matthew 11:28) 
Have a prayer request? Go to https://www.stpaulnj.com/pray/ to let us know how we can pray with you and for you.  

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Birthday List: 07/08: Sharon Mirande; 07/09: Robin Coffman; 07/10: Graham Mclean, Kenneth Bettermann, 
Robin Adams; 07/11: Chelsea Boroska, Michael Casha, Ruby Osborn; 07/12: Claudia Adams 
Anniversary List: 07/10:   John and Elaine Gorman, Michael and Sarah Lapicki, Nicholas and Nicole Piccoli 

“Every good and perfect gift is from above, coming down from the Father of the heavenly lights” (James 1:17) 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Flowers on the altar this 4th Sunday after Pentecost are given to the glory of God by Rose Hrehowesik in honor 
of her granddaughter, Emmaline Faber, who celebrated her 15th birthday. Happy Birthday Emmaline! -Love, 
Grandma 
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